
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

Dear fellow Residents, 9th November, 2017 

 

SOCIAL EVENING – 29
TH

 NOVEMBER 

COMBINED WITH 100
TH

 BIRTHDAY PARTY FOR HENRI 

 
 

All residents, who wish to celebrate this occasion with us, please diarize this date.   We are 

hoping to give Henri a very special evening and we have some exciting items to report: 

 Henri has asked Hendra to cook us Bami Goreng, which is an Indonesian dish that is very 

popular in Hollard.  He has supplied her with all the traditional spices.  If this is not your 

preference, there will be a second choice, Moussaka.   The cost for the dinner is the normal 

rate of R49.  

 As this is the first 100
th

 birthday in any of their villages,  Amdec has donated two bottles of 

wine for each table. 

 Bookings are now open, so please book early.  The deadline for bookings is Friday 24
th

 

November.  Due to the expected high numbers, Hendra will not accept late bookings.   

 

 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Henri's 100th 



 Several residents asked whether we are planning to give Henri a gift.  ResCom has 

organised a special gift for him from the village.  Henri insists that “no gifts please, your 

presence is my gift”. 
 

Please join us for this special night! 

 

Cheers  

 

Chris Edwards  -  Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. 

chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 


